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TOWN CLERK, NORFOLK CT

Legal Notice
Post-Election Audit
Town of Norfolk

Pursuant to Public Act 07-194, the Town of Norfolk has been
randomly chosen from the April 2024 Presidential Preference
Primary to have their voting machine totals audited. This audit
shall be open to public inspection. The audit will be held upstairs
in the Town Hall, 19 Maple Ave on Monday, April 29 at 5:00 p.m.

Dated at Norfolk this 24th day of April 2024.

Linda S. Perkins
Town Clerk




